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| refer to your request, dated 11 October 2018, for the following official information about
Bomb Point:

‘HLC is in negotiations with Auckland Council over the future of Bomb Point. HLC has
publicly stated that their preferred outcome is for Auckland Council to purchase the
entire reserve. My request is this:

Please supply me with records (emails, meeting notes, reports etc) of any discussions
or planning or scoping of options HLC has had regarding what HLC will do if
Auckland Council does not purchase the entire site known as Bomb Point. Please
include in this request records relating to what HLC will do with regard to public
relations and communications with developers, as well as plans for the actual land
itself.”

HLC advises that:

‘We are not currently considering any alternative options, as our intention is to see
this land as open space’.

Your request is therefore declined under section 18(e) of the OIA on the basis that:

‘the document alleged to contain the information requested does not exist...’

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision
on your OIA request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Lt el

Rachel Kelly
Manager Government Relations





